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What is happening in Western Cape?

It has come to the PSA Western Cape’s attention that some members have been “dropped” off Persal
without them having resigned from the PSA. Some who have become aware have contacted their shop
stewards or the office and completed new membership forms, to secure their membership. However, the
PSA is aware that not everyone scrutinises their payslips every month and the PSA is concerned that
some members may not be aware that their membership has been terminated by Persal. This may mean
that members think they are still members of the PSA after the deductions have stopped. However, if they
need representation, the PSA unfortunately will not be able to represent them if they are not showing as
members on our membership system.

Members are encouraged to check their pay slips every month to ensure that the PSA deduction is
reflecting. If not, and you have not cancelled your membership, members are urged to contact their shop
steward or Organising and Marketing Officer (Brendon Jacobs, Liza Sampson, or Craig Appels) to ensure
that membership is re-instated, even if it means completing a new membership form.

Members are urged to pay attention to the agency fee deduction that will reflect on member’s payslip if a
member is not a member of any recognised trade union. The agency fee is equal to the deduction of the
union whose fees are the highest. This deduction does not provide members with representation if you
should need it and members are encouraged to belong to the PSA, where you will have proper
representation if needed.
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